| wish to express sincere gféfitude to our Service Providers on
behalf of the International Business Unit for your hard work during
the year, we know that this has been a year of challenge and
uncertainty and so we acknowledge and appreciate your

steadfast dedication.

Thank you also to BIBA and the members of the Private Sector who
worked tirelessly with government to produce a suite of legislation
that will address action Five of the B.E.P.S. concerns and issues.

To all our online users thank you for visiting the MIBI website.

While much lies ahead of us to be done in 2019 all that must be done

will be accomplished once we continue to work together.
Season’s Greetings and best wishes to you in the coming year 2019.

Yours sincerely,

Koot Hfut

Director

International Business Unit




